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Second Supplement to Memorandum 2000-30

Law Library Board of Trustees
(Comments of CCCLL)

Attached is a letter from Tony Nevarez, on behalf of the Council of California

County Law Librarians (“CCCLL”). Mr. Nevarez states that CCCLL “has no

formal position” on adding a public member to law library boards. CCCLL

continues to support the Commission’s tentative recommendation. “In view of

the possibility of having to add an additional board member to an existing board

structure,” Mr. Nevarez personally believes that “holding both issues might be

the more attractive option at this time.”

We will discuss this letter at the Commission’s meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara S. Gaal
Staff Counsel




